
 

 

 

 

7th June 2023 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

Please note that Crocs, flip flops,  Birkenstocks, sliders (with or without socks) and any shoes with a heel are 

not school uniform. This is a health and safety issue as we aim to keep our learning as active as possible on a 

daily basis and these types of footwear are not made for active pursuits. We have sent the below graphic out 

at regular intervals over the past year and will continue to do so. We recognise that the cost of living crisis 

might mean children wear the same shoes for PE and therefore black trainers are acceptable. 

 

 

 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Oliver Laken 

Head Teacher 

 


